
From: R6 K9  
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 7:59 PM 
To: Clerks Public  
Subject: Project # 22 262723 
 

To Mayor Scarpitti and Councilors, 
 
I oppose this project because: 
 
It will destroy the natural habitat of the area. 
 
The area is not designed for the volume of traffic and visitors 
the developers have described. 
 
It will cause havoc for the surrounding neighbours, reduce 
property values and reduce the enjoyment of the currently 
peaceful neighbourhood. 
 
Please do the right thing for the community and reject this 
project outright. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Lew Golding 
Resident where this project is proposed 
 


